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13th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I can’t believe it has been nearly a year since I took up the post of 
Headteacher.  I feel so privileged to work with such a dedicated team 
of staff and wonderful children, who never cease to make me smile.  
I would also like to thank you for your continued support during my 
first year. 
I would like to invite you into school on 26th March at 2:30pm to 
share with you our vision, changes we are currently making around 
the curriculum and also our plans for playtimes/dinnertimes.  
I hope you are all able to follow our journey on twitter 
@Broadwoodschool or on our Facebook page. We are constantly 
updating our Website where you will find lots of current and 
relevant information. 
 
Please return the slip below if you are able to attend this meeting. 
Yours Sincerely                                                                                                                                
 
Wendy Mitcheson 
Headteacher 
 

 
I am able to attend the meeting with Mrs Mitcheson on 26th March. 
 
Child’s Name ____________________________________________ 
 
Your Name ______________________________________________ 
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